## News from the Boards

On Thursday, November 11 Dr. Carl Myers called the Advisory board meeting to order. Dr. Kersting began reviewing the Kelly Autism Program's current responsibilities. These include:

- 1. Providing an identifiable space for the KAP adolescents and young adults.
- 2. Providing space for KAP staff.
- 3. Renovating facility for tutoring and creating a center for the Teen Council social events.
- 4. Providing continuing correspondence with parents, other programs, and schools.
- 5. Governing Board and Advisory Board information and meetings.
- 7. Scheduling family discussions about KAP service provision and their adolescent or young adult.

- 8. Grants: 3 have been sent
- 9. Affiliation with KATC and other organizations will result in national attention.
- 10. Expanding linkage with GRRECC

Dr. Bonaguro also discussed the Clinical Education Complex status. The Kelly Autism Program will join four other programs in the new building on Adams and 14th street.

Other issues included the Kelly Autism Program's Alliance Award Reception, which is scheduled for Tuesday, November 30th from 6:00-7:00pm. All Teen Council 6. Publishing a monthly newsletter. members will be recognized at the Alliance Award Reception.

## **Holiday Party**

The holiday season is underway, so the Kelly Autism program is planning a holiday party on Friday December 10th. Plan for food, games, and lots of fun with your friends at the Kelly Autism Program. More information will be sent out closer to the event.



## **Coming Next** Month

- \* Social activity update
- \* Progress of fall jobs

For more information on how you can help support The Kelly Autism Program, call Melissa Skaggs at 270-745-8903